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INTRODUCING THE CAFAF LIAISONS! 

 
May is Foster Parent Appreciation Month! 
 
Thank you to the liaisons at the Connecticut Alliance of Foster and Adoptive Families (CAFAF) for this uplifting and 
colorful message to start our week. And by the way…. for demonstrating their creativity. 
 
All of us across our system have a responsibility to support our foster and adoptive parents and we are appreciative of 
our partners at CAFAF for their efforts! You will hear more about their work during the course of this month. 
 
For more information on CAFAF and the supports they provide, please visit their website here: https://cafafct.org/ 

 

 
 


